
We’re back at Temple Chambers
We’re pleased to be returning to Temple Chambers to carry
out  a  cyclical  exterior  refurbishment  programme,  having
undertaken the City’s previous cyclical refurbishment works
here 10 years ago! Works on this beautiful heritage building,
for the City of London,  will begin in September.

https://www.standage.co.uk/2017/08/21/back-temple-chambers/

